
For Immediate Release
June 4, 2014

Christin Barber
Marketing/Communications Coordinator
Riverview Health
317.776.7235
cbarber@riverview.org
 

Riverview Medical Group Welcomes New Orthopedic Physician 

Noblesville—Riverview Health is pleased to announce that board certified physician, Tim Williams, 
MD, has joined Riverview Medical Group. Dr. Williams serves patients at Westfield Orthopaedics 
and specializes in hip, knee and shoulder replacement, hip and knee arthroscopy, as well as care of 
fractures, sprains and lacerations.

“Dr. Williams is a great addition to our team of physicians and will enhance the already high-quality 
orthopedic care provided by Riverview Health,” said Mary Valdez, vice president of Operations 
for Riverview Medical Group. “His expertise in total joint replacement and the non-operative and 
operative treatment of arthritis will help improve the overall quality of life for our patients.”

Dr. Williams is a fellow of the prestigious American Association of Hip and Knee Surgeons and 
performs more than 300 joint replacements each year. He completed a fellowship in hip and knee 
replacement surgery at Harvard’s Brigham and Women’s Hospital in Boston where he received 
advanced training in the care and treatment of arthritic joints. To schedule an appointment with Dr. 
Williams, call 317.867.5263. 

About Riverview Health
Riverview Health is comprised of a full-service, 156-bed hospital and 26 primary, immediate 
and specialty care facilities located throughout Hamilton and Tipton counties. Together, we 
provide comprehensive healthcare services in 35 medical specialties—and have frequently been 
recognized for our clinical and service excellence. For more information, visit riverview.org.


